
WANGARI MAATHAI INSTITUTE WELCOMES NEW STUDENTS 

FOR THE 2020/2021 ACADEMIC YEAR 

 

Wangari Maathai Institute (WMI) conducted a virtual orientation for new students on 

August 31, 2020. The students are drawn from diverse backgrounds and will be 

pursuing M.Sc. and Ph.D. courses in Environmental Governance and Environmental 

Governance and Management respectively. In his remarks, Prof. David Mungai, 

Director WMI, noted that the Institute is unique owing to the experiential learning 

aspects that have been successfully incorporated into the programs taught.  He urged 

the students to be good ambassadors of the Institute and take advantage of the 

experienced Faculty from different backgrounds at the Institute. The Institute has 

adopted various measures including online learning to ensure that learning continues 

uninterrupted amid the challenges posed by the COVID-19 pandemic. 

The Wangari Maathai Institute warmly welcomes the new students and wishes them 

well in their studies.   


